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ARRESTS MADE IN SUSPECTED HEROIN OVERDOSE DEATH 

AUBURN, ME – On 01/27/19 at 7:28am, Auburn Police and Auburn Fire/Rescue responded to a residence on 
Riverside Drive for a medical call involving an unresponsive 29 y/o male subject.  CPR and other life-saving 
efforts were attempted but the victim was pronounced deceased at the scene.   

The death was determined to be a suspected heroin drug overdose. Auburn Detectives along with Maine 
Drug Enforcement Agents began an investigation.  

While investigating the overdose death, detectives and agents executed a search warrant at the residence of 
Kevin Camp at 26 Fifth St. in Auburn.  During the search, 10 grams of heroin were located and seized as well 
as other evidence of drug trafficking.  

As a result of their investigation, the Auburn Police have arrested Kevin Camp 41 y/o of Auburn and Frank 
Lynch 33 y/o of Leeds, charging both men with Unlawful Trafficking in Scheduled Drugs-Class B and Violation 
of Conditional Release-Class E.  The drug charges for both men are expected to be elevated to Aggravated 
Trafficking – Class A once the Medical Examiner’s Office has completed the autopsy and subsequent testing.  

                                    

                                      Frank Lynch 9-9-1985     Kevin Camp 5-21-1977 


